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Answer to last 
month on Page 10. 

Today this _____________  is fulfilled 
in your ___________. 

Luke__:___  

When you have the puzzle answer, phone the church 
office (715-398-3663) with the answer and claim your gift.  

Jesus said: 
I Love You! 

Then He died.   
He rose .  

He lives so we can  
live too. 
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ZION LUTHERAN CHURCH SUNDAY SCHOOL 
All Children ages 3 years through the 5th Grade are welcome at Zion Sunday School.  

Classes are Sunday mornings at 10:15 from September to May.   
To register your children for Sunday School, you may contact the church office  

(715-398-3663) or go to zionsuperior.org for a registration form or simply come to Zion 
 on any Sunday to get your child started on his or her journey of faith!  God loves our 

children and has wonderful things to teach them at Zion Sunday School.   
EVERYONE IS WELCOME! 

ZION SUNDAY SCHOOL 

¢Ƙƛǎ ȅŜŀǊ ǿŜ ŀǊŜ ǳǎƛƴƎ ǘƘŜ ŎǳǊǊƛŎǳƭǳƳ {ǇŀǊƪΗ !Ŏπ
ǝǾŀǘŜ CŀƛǘƘΗ ό{ǇŀǊƪƘƻǳǎŜ tǳōƭƛǎƘƛƴƎύΣ ŀƴ ŀƭƭ-ƪƛŘǎ 
ŎǳǊǊƛŎǳƭǳƳ ǘƘŀǘ ŜƴƎŀƎŜǎ ƪƛŘǎ ƻŦ ŀƭƭ ŀƎŜǎ ƛƴ ŀ 
Ƴǳƭǝ-ŀƎŜ ŎƭŀǎǎǊƻƻƳΣ ǿƛǘƘ ōǳƛƭǘ-ƛƴ ƻǇǇƻǊǘǳƴƛǝŜǎ 
ŦƻǊ ƻƭŘŜǊ ƪƛŘǎ ǘƻ ƳŜƴǘƻǊ ȅƻǳƴƎŜǊ ƪƛŘǎΣ ŜƴŀōƭƛƴƎ 
ǘƘŜƳ ǘƻ ƴŀǾƛƎŀǘŜ .ƛōƭŜ ǎǘƻǊƛŜǎ ŀƴŘ ŎƻƳǇŀǊŜ 
ǿƘŀǘ ǘƘŜȅ ƭŜŀǊƴ ǘƻ ǘƘŜƛǊ ƻǿƴ ƭƛǾŜǎΦ  Lǘ ǿƻǊƪǎ ƛƴπ
ǘŜǊŀŎǝǾŜƭȅ ǿƛǘƘ ǘƘŜ {ǇŀǊƪ /ƘƛƭŘǊŜƴΩǎ .ƛōƭŜǎ ǘƘŀǘ 
ŀǊŜ ƎƛǾŜƴ ƛƴ YƛƴŘŜǊƎŀǊǘŜƴ ŀƴŘ оǊŘ ƎǊŀŘŜΦ  Lǘ ŀƭπ
ƭƻǿǎ ƪƛŘǎ ǘƻ ƛƴǘŜǊŀŎǘ ǿƛǘƘ .ƛōƭŜ ǎǘƻǊƛŜǎ ǘƘǊƻǳƎƘ 
ŘƛũŜǊŜƴǘ ƭŜŀǊƴƛƴƎ ǎǘȅƭŜǎ ŀƴŘ ŀŎǝǾƛǝŜǎΦ 

¢ƘŜǊŜ ƛǎ ƴƻ Ŏƻǎǘ ŦƻǊ ŀ ŎƘƛƭŘ ǘƻ ŀǧŜƴŘ {ǳƴŘŀȅ 
{ŎƘƻƻƭΣ ŀƴŘ ŀǘ ƴƻ ǝƳŜ ǎƘƻǳƭŘ ŦŀƳƛƭƛŜǎ ŦŜŜƭ ǘƘŀǘ 
ǘƘŜȅ Ƴǳǎǘ ƳƻƴŜǘŀǊƛƭȅ ŎƻƴǘǊƛōǳǘŜ ƛƴ ƻǊŘŜǊ ŦƻǊ 
ǘƘŜƛǊ ŎƘƛƭŘǊŜƴ ǘƻ ǇŀǊǝŎƛǇŀǘŜΦ  DƻŘ Ŏŀƭƭǎ ǳǎ ǘƻ ōŜ 
ƎƻƻŘ ǎǘŜǿŀǊŘǎ ƻŦ ǘƘŜ ƎƛƊǎ IŜ ƎƛǾŜǎ ǳǎΣ ŀƴŘ ŀ 
ǾƻƭǳƴǘŀǊȅ ǿŜŜƪƭȅ  
ƻũŜǊƛƴƎ ƛǎ ŀ ǿŀȅ ǘƻ ǎǳǇǇƻǊǘ ǘƘŜ {ǳƴŘŀȅ {ŎƘƻƻƭ 
ǇǊƻƎǊŀƳ ǘƘŀǘ  
½ƛƻƴ [ǳǘƘŜǊŀƴ ƻũŜǊǎΦ  {ǳƴŘŀȅ {ŎƘƻƻƭ ƻũŜǊƛƴƎǎ 
ǊŜŎŜƛǾŜŘ ƘŜƭǇ ǘƻ ŘŜŦǊŀȅ ŜȄǇŜƴǎŜǎ  ǎǳŎƘ ŀǎΥ ŎǳǊπ
ǊƛŎǳƭǳƳΣ .ƛōƭŜǎΣ ǎǳǇǇƭƛŜǎΣ ŜǘŎΦ ¢Ƙŀƴƪ ȅƻǳ ǘƻ 
ǘƘƻǎŜ ǿƘƻ ŬƴŀƴŎƛŀƭƭȅ ǎǳǇǇƻǊǘ ƻǳǊ {ǳƴŘŀȅ 
{ŎƘƻƻƭΦ 
¢ƘŜ {ǳƴŘŀȅ {ŎƘƻƻƭ ¢ŜŀƳ ŀǇǇǊŜŎƛŀǘŜǎ ǘƘŜ ƻǇǇƻǊπ
ǘǳƴƛǘȅ ǘƻ ǎƘŀǊŜ DƻŘΩǎ ²ƻǊŘ ǿƛǘƘ ȅƻǳǊ ǎƻƴǎ ŀƴŘ 
ŘŀǳƎƘǘŜǊǎ ŀǘ ½ƛƻƴΣ ŀƴŘ ǿŜ ǘƘŀƴƪ ȅƻǳ ŦƻǊ ȅƻǳǊ 
ǇǊŀȅŜǊǎ ŀƴŘ ȅƻǳǊ ŎƻƴǝƴǳŜŘ ǎǳǇǇƻǊǘ ƻŦ ǘƘƛǎ Ƴƛƴπ
ƛǎǘǊȅΦ 

9ƭƭŜƴ 5ŀǾƛŘ YȅƭƛŜ 

.ƛƭƭȅ .ǊŜŜ .ǊƻŎƪ 

/ƭŀƛǊŜ DǊŀŘȅ YŀǘŜ 

½ŀŎƘŜǊȅ hǿƛƴ !ƴƴŀ 

WŀŎƪ /ŀǊǘŜǊ /ƘŀǊƭŜǧŜ 

/ƻƭƛƴ 5ŀƴƛŜƭ IŀƛƭŜȅ 

!ōōȅ ²ȅŀǧ DǊŀƴǘ 

DǊŜǘŀ CǊŀƴƪƛŜ ½ŀŎƪŀǊȅ 

/ƘŀƳǇ ¢ǊŜȅ DŀōǊƛŜƭƭŜ 

hǿŜƴ /ƭŀǊŀ aƛŎƘŀŜƭ 

.ŜƴǘƭŜȅ .ǊŀŘȅ  

aƛŎƘŜƭƭŜ tŀƳ !ǇǊƛƭ 

!Ƴȅ IŜƛŘƛ  
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Sew n' Sews hosted 

their 3rd Baby Shower for the  

Superior  

New Life Center's  

pregnant, homeless women and needy families  

who participate in the Center's  program to receive  

free pregnancy testing, ultra sounds, counseling  

and doctors care.  Through their program the individuals  

earn baby and toddler clothing and items to care  

for their children. 

Many WONDERFUL gifts were received and pur-

chased with funds which were donated. 

Saturday, January 26th was a grand time. 

Thank you to all who helped in so many ways! 

      Jan Arena  

Watch your calendars for fun coming events! 
 

February 10 
Oatmeal and Yogurt Bar 

 
 

March 24 
Homemade Biscuits and Gravy 

Scrambled Eggs Breakfast 
 

These fundraiser meals will be served from 8am until church at 9am 
And then between the two services. 
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The Sew n' Sews  
 

We meet on Thursdays at 1:00 pm at Zion.  We would love to 

have you stop by and see if you would like to help.  There is no 

experience required--you will get on-the-job training plus a cup 

of coffee and a treat.  Please think about stopping in. 
 

Thank you  to everyone who has helped in any way with making 

the quilts or donating material or money to help buy our supplies.   
 

LOGOS meets from 4:00 pmð7:00 pm  
on Wednesdays unless otherwise noted.  

February 6ðExploring Article Three 
February 13ðThe Greatest Prayer 
February 20ðGodôs Kingdom and Will 
February 27ðGives and Forgives 

Thank you to all who 
brought new and gently used 
coats, snow pants, and jackets for 
the COAT collection. These items 
were taken to the drop-off site and 
are distributed to those in need.  

Scarves, hats, and mittens have been collected 
and many have already been given to those 
who need the winter warmth. Thank you for 

your help this winter. 

Church Council for year 2019 

Term Ends January 2020 Term Ends January 2021 Term Ends 2022 

Linda Moe, Secretary Sara Schubert-McKone,  Deanna Traynor 

Donald Anderson Cheryl Kucharski Bob Warner, President 

Laura Kilner Patricia Hovi Christel Lewis 

Tim Ingersoll, Vice President Anthony Anderson Aine Merrill, Aine Merrill 

  Margaret Sundet 

Pastor Victor St. George 
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LAY MINISTRY FOR FEBRUARY 2019   
Traditional  Contemporary 

Communion Assistant Assistant to Minister   Power Point 
Assistant to  
Minister/Reader  

Marilyn Starstead Karen St. George 2-3 Tony Garro Tim Ingersoll 

Donna Meltz Anthony Anderson 2-10 Vicky Holm Sara McKone 

Lucy Sullivan Aine Merrill 2-17 Bob Warner Lynn Rochon 

Mark Betterman Karen St. George 2-24 Vicky Holm Tim Ingersoll 

     

Greeter    

Lucy Sullivan  2-3  

Ken & Karen Thimm  2-10  
Linda Pelletier  2-17  

Margaret Sundet  2-24  

    

Usher Reader  Counters (Both Services)  

Ken Thimm 
Kelly Thimm 

Linda Moe 2-3 Greg Kvam, Ken Mertz 

Duane Betterman 
Mark Betterman 

Aine Merrill 2-10 Polly Lohman, Aine Merrill 

Donald Anderson 
Anthony Anderson 

Polly Lohman 2-17 Paul Freer, Beth Arnson 

Polly Lohman Donna Meltz 2-24 Lucy Sullivan, Kendra Lohman 

    

    

Altar for FebruaryðLinda Moe  
Food Shelf 

Faith United Methodist Church 

Home Communion          Jeanette Betterman  

    

Unable to serve at  
scheduled time? 
Please call office at  
715-398-3663  
with name of your  
replacement.  
Thank you for 
your service. 

Jesus Said: 
I Love You! 

Then He died and rose 
again. He lives forever so 
we can live too. 
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We are working from a limited birthday list. Please check with the office to see if you are on Sheperdôs Staff with a  
birth date. There are many names without the date.  Letôs plan ahead for March. 

Please call Pearl at the office 715-398-3663. Thanks. 

 

Every Sunday 
9:00   Traditional  
10:15 Sunday School 
10:00 Coffee Hour 
10:50 Contemporary  

Sunday Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Saturday 

     

   

 
 

 
 
 
 
 

  
 

 
 

   1 2   

3 

 
Regular 
Services 

 

4 
 
6:00 AA Mtg 
 

5 
 
2-5 Missions  
6:00 Al-Anon 
6:30 AA Mtg 
 

6 
 
4:00 LOGOSð 
Exploring Article 
Three 
 
 

7 
 
1:00 Sew ón Sews 
6:00 Choir 
 

8 
 
 

9 
Noon-5 
Baby Shower 
Mertz 

10  (food shelf) 

 
Regular  
Services 

10:00 
WELCA 

11 
 
6:00 AA Mtg 

12 (recycling) 
 
2-5 pm Missions 
6:00 Al-Anon 
6:30 AA Mtg 

13 
 
4:00 LOGOSð
Greatest Prayer 

14 
 
1:00 Sew ón Sews 
6:00 Church  
7:00 Worship 
& Music Mtg 

15 16 
 

17 

 
Regular 
Services 

 

18 
 
6:00 AA Mtg 
 
 

19 

City  
Elections 

 
2-5  Missions 
5:00 Operations 
Finance 
6:00 Al-Anon 
6:30 AA Mtg 

 

20 
 
4:00  LOGOSð
Godôs Kingdom 
and Will 

21 
 
1:00 Sew ón Sews 
6:00 Church 
Council 
6:00 No Choir 

 

22 
 

23 

24 
 

Regular 
Services 

25 
 
6:00 AA Mtg 

26  (recycling) 
 
2-5 Missions 
6:00 Al -Anon 
6:30 AA Mtg 

27 
 
4-6 LOGOSð
God Gives and 
Forgives 

28 
 
1:00 Sew ón Sews 
6:00 Choir 
 
 

  

Microphone  
Fundraiser 
Breakfast 
8-10:30 am 

Free Will Offering 
Sunday 
February 10 
Oatmeal and  
Yogurt Bar 
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Care Basket Ministry Please take a Care Basket for those you know who have been ill, a death has 
occurred in the family, a person may need a smile to let them know we care about them. We have baskets 
with soup, a book, small presents in them and a card that states we care.  Baskets are in the closet in the 
fellowship hall.  Write on the  clipboard the date, recipient of basket , and who will deliver the basket. 
Thank you for being the hands and feet to show others we care about them.  ðSunnie 

ǹȝȓǲIE 

Prayers of Protection: Nathan Anthony, Mathew Sherwood, Nick Luoma, Nathan Madsen, Keely Nelson, 
Andrew Hutton, Andrew Mattson, Joshua Seifert;, and Michael Kuecher for all those who are in  
military service throughout the world and their families.     ð-Jan 

 

February 23 

Kenneth & Pamela  Mertz, Jr. 

34 years 

Paige Johnson  Feb 1 
Amanda Oaks  Feb 2 
Carol Johnson  Feb 3 
Mara Kittelson  Feb 3 
Melissa DeGraef Feb 6 
Melvin Mattson Feb 9 
Kim Pearson  Feb 9 
Linda DeGraef  Feb 10 
Blessing Braaten Feb 14 
Angela Hagen  Feb 16 
Keira Corbett  Feb 17 

Janet Arena  Feb 18 
Sophie Goad  Feb 19 
Amanda Schlais Feb 19 
Britny Bergson  Feb 21 
Jackson Krull  Feb 23 
Amy Anderson  Feb 26 
Marilee Parenteau Feb 28 
Kaiden Valentine Feb 28 
   

Growing in Faith  
As December 21, 2018, we owe  $80,432.50. YTD Interest paid is $3,871.19.  
YTD Principal is $10,270.81. Monthly mortgage payment is $781.00.  
Please consider a gift to Growing in Faith above and beyond your regular  

giving.                           Thank you for your gifts. 

Continue saving pen-
nies.  

They really do count! 

Be a friend on Facebook 
www.zionsuperior.org  
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PASTORS PAGE 
 
I was recently reading in the book of Daniel, about Daniel calling on King Nebuchadnezzar to tell  the 

king the meaning of the dream he had had.  See, the king was going to kill all the wise men in Babylon 
because they could not tell him what his dream meant, so David (in order to spare the wise men) of-
fered to interpret the dream for him.  The king was shocked that one of the captives from   Judea could 
do this, and in order to put Daniel to the test accepted his offer, but refused to tell Daniel what the 

dream was! 

Some people seem to be really blessed by God beyond any reasonable measure.  David is a great song-
writer, fighter, warrior (different things, really), plus just about the handsomest man in the      history 

of the world.  Abraham fathered two great nations, the descendants of Isaac and the descendants of 
Ishmael.  Joseph is favored by his father, and then the pharaoh.  Of course, in Josephôs case, you have 
to ignore that whole ñbeing sold into slaveryò thing. 

Even Peter, that zealous, headstrong, bull-in-a-china-shop guy gets to be the Bishop of Rome. 

And look at Daniel.  Not only given the gift of interpreting dreams, but also given the vision to know 
what the dream was in the first place.  Those of us who live lives of faith without this sort of magnifi-

cence can hardly contribute much compared to them, can we? 

But then we are given the story about a Samaritan who found an injured man on the side of the road 
and took care of him.  A parable, I know, but still we can learn from it. 

And what about that little boy who stopped on his way home to listen to Jesus preach to five thousand 
people?  When the speaking was done, the crowd was hungry, and the disciples looked around and 
found this young fellow, and he contributed a couple of fish and a few loaves of bread.  Jesus took that 

food and fed everyone there. 

We might wish that we had the big, showy stuff like Daniel, David, Abraham, Peter, Joseph and others 
whose stories are found in the scriptures.  But the reality is that we are given gifts ï- period.  And it 

isnôt the size of the gift or the amazing things that we can do that matter at all. 

What matters is that we give back what we have been given.  It turns out that Godôs gifts are not given 
so that we can be special.  Godôs gifts are given so that we can use them to serve the world.  And 
whether your gift is a meal or a vision, friendship or leadership, when you give that gift back to God so 
that the kingdom is brought a little closer to peopleôs experience, you have served God and neighbor as 
you have been created to do. 

 
Blessings, 
 

Pastor Victor 
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Church Council Meeting Thursday, December 20, 2018 
 

Present: Pastor Victor, Cheryl Kucharski, Tim Ingersoll, Vicky Holm, Laura Kilner, Lynn Rochon, Linda 
Moe, JR Pedersen, Don Anderson, Anthony Anderson, Sara Schubert-McKone, Pat Hovi, Ken Mertz 
Absent: No one! 
 

Meeting was called to order at 6:00 pm by President Vicky Holm. Devotions were provided by Cheryl.  
 

Reports 
 

Secretary's Report: Report was reviewed. Motion was made by JR and seconded by Pat to approve minutes as 
written. Motion carried. 
 

Treasurer's Report: Report was reviewed, and JR shared that we have around $4500 in the bank and should 
break even for the year. Motion was made by Linda and seconded by Anthony to accept the Treasurerôs Re-
port as submitted. Motion carried. 
 

Pastor's Report:  Advent services are going well with an average of 25 in attendance, an increase from last 
year. The next book study will begin in February and will center on Nadia Bolz-Weberôs new book, called 
Shameless. Pastor also reported that his recovery from eye surgery is going well and he will have surgery on 
the other eye in three months. 
 

Logos: Students and mentors went caroling to the shut ins. Six members were visited, and cookies given by 
WELCA from their cookie sale were delivered. The members were very happy to see us! 
 

Sunday School: The Sunday School Christmas Program was well attended, and Fellowship Hall was filled 
with families enjoying treats afterwards. Council is grateful for the work the Sunday School Staff invests in the 
children and their families. 
 

Worship and Music: The Worship and Music Committee will resume meeting on the second Thursday of  
every month at 7:00 pm. Choir will begin a new meeting time of 6:00 pm, every Thursday, to allow time for 
the committee to meet. Talk to Linda Moe if you are interested in joining the committee. 
 

WELCA: WELCA made over $1,000 on their cookie sale. They would like to offer thanks to those who  
donated and volunteered their time to work at the event. They are donating $100 to the schoolôs backpack pro-
gram which provides weekend food to needy families and $50 to two families in need. 
 

Audit Committee: No report. 
 

Operations & Finance: The thermostats will be checked. It was noted that we need to request that budgeted 
money be given to the ELCA. Discussion was held regarding the need to do so if the money has already been 
budgeted and approved at the annual meeting. The topic was then tabled until the next council meeting to  
allow time to seek clarification. Ken will ask Polly Lohman to provide Sara with the amounts still needing to 
be raised towards the completed building projects so that she can make a display notifying members of our 
progress. There is an issue with the front door that could be noted by the fire department, and that we will need 
to deal with. A new front door system could cost between 5,000-7,000 dollars. JR will ask his father to send 
someone to come and look at it and give an estimate as well. Brad Carlson will also come and look at repairing 
the exterior lights above the door to the kitchen area, as they are out. 
 

Unfinished Business 
Text alerts: Sara will be looking into this after the first of the year. 
Nursery revamp: Tabled until the first of the year. 
Meatball dinner: We are still checking the status of the donation to Samaritanôs Fund of ten percent of the 
profits and the total amount raised by this fundraiser.  

2019 is 125th church anniversary: September 28-29 will be the main celebration. The committee is  
planning a dinner and program, and the creation of an new church directory. The next meeting will be  
January 7, 2019 at 5:30 pm. 
Free Little Library-Food Shelf Version: Anthony met with Operations and Finance in December and  
discussed possible locations for his project. He will continue to plan to meet his project deadline of  
April 24, 2019. 
 

New Business 
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Wireless microphones: Updating the microphones in the sanctuary is the least expensive way to deal with the 
sound issues noted in the past. Therefore, the praise band will host three fund raising breakfasts on  

January 13, February 10 and March 24 to help offset the cost of new microphones, which will be available 
for use to all who use the sanctuary sound system. The breakfasts will be served from 8:00 am to 10:30 
am. Freewill offerings will be accepted. 

The budget proposal for 2019 needs to be placed on the agenda for January. JR will contact Greg about the 
budget and what needs to be done. 

Choir folders: Tim and Sara will look into purchasing new choir folders as the old ones are too big and in 
poor condition. 

Outdoor ice treatment: It was suggested that we use turkey grit instead of salt to treat the driveway and  
walkways for ice. It is easier on carpets and provides good traction. Council recommends that we purchase 
this product instead of salt in the future. 

The Annual Meeting is scheduled for Sunday, January 27th. There will be one service at 10:00 am followed 
by a potluck brunch and then the meeting. 

The following members have agreed to be on the ballot at the Annual Meeting for service on the Church 
Council: Deanna Traynor, Bob Warner, Chrystel Lewis, Aine Merrill and Margaret Sundet. 

A motion was made to adjourn by Laura at 7:12 pm. Pat seconded. Motion carried, and we closed with the 
Lordôs Prayer. 
 

Respectfully submitted, 
Lynn Rochon, Secretary 

 
 

Check the Photo Gallery  
 Zion Web  

www.zion superior.org  

January Puzzle Answer 
In him and through faith in him we may approach God 

with freedom and confidence. 
E phesians 3:12  

Congratulations to those who answered correctly: Lucy Sullivan, Vicki Garro, 
Lois Smith, Jan Arena,  

WELCA meets the second Sunday of the month at10:00  between services. 
Please watch the bulletin for any last minute changes.   ñ-Sharon  

Coffee fellowship   
There is a sign-up sheet 
on the counter  
in Fellowship Hall 

Food Shelf  Second Sunday of 
the month: need canned foods, 
fruits, non-perishable items.  

Vicki 
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New Officers Elected at January 2019 Annual Meeting  

 

There were 41 voting members present at the Annual Meeting. 
 
Nominating Committeeð 1-year term 
 Don Anderson 
 Polly Lohman 
 Anthony Anderson 
 
Audit Committeeð1 year term 
 Bob Warner 
 Lucy Sullivan 
 JR Pedersen 
 Kendra Lohman 
 Polly Lohman 
 
Annual Synod Assembly Representatives 
 
 Aine Merrill 
 Cheryl Kucharski 
 Tim Ingersoll (alternate) 
 
Conference Assembly Delegates 
 Karen St. George 
 Vicky Holm 
 

Church Council for year 2019 

Term Ends January 2020 Term Ends January 2021 Term Ends 2022 

Linda Moe, Secretary Sara Schubert-McKone,  Deanna Traynor 

Donald Anderson Cheryl Kucharski Bob Warner, President 

Laura Kilner Patricia Hovi Christel Lewis 

Tim Ingersoll, Vice President Anthony Anderson Aine Merrill, Treasurer 

  Margaret Sundet 

Pastor Victor St. George 
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THE MESSENGER  
February 2019 

ZION LUTHERAN CHURCH - ELCA 
ñGathering together, Growing in faith,  
and Going into the world in Jesusô name.ò 

 

715-398-3663      www.zionsuperior.org 
Victor St. George, Pastor    218-343-4089 

Worship Services 
Sundays at 9:00 am and 10:50 am 
Sunday School 10:15 am 

Coffee Hour in Hall between services 
Youth Ministries 

Grades 6-12 on Wednesdays LOGOS 4-7 pm 
Adult Learning Ministries 

Wednesdays Bible Study 2:00 pm 
Service/Ministry 

Opportunities available throughout the week 
Church Office 

Winter Hours     9-1   M-F   
715.398.3663     churchoffice@zionsuperior.org 

ZION LUTHERAN CHURCH  
2022 East Second Street 
Superior, WI 54880 

Contact Zion  
Pastor 

Victor St. George,   pastor@zionsuperior.org 
Office Secretary 
Pearl Swanstrom    

churchoffice@zionsuperior.org 
Choir Director, Music Ministries Director 

Gretchen Johnston, OSB 
Organist 

 Gretchen Johnston, OSB 
Custodian 
Darren Velin 
Newsletter 

churchoffice@zionsuperior.org  
Prayer Ministry and Requests 
prayer@zionsuperior.org 

Sunday School  (ages 0-5th grade) 
Michelle Conlan or Pam Monaghan 
 churchoffice@zionsuperior.org 

Missions 
Sunnie Lamppa 
LOGOS 

Greg Kvam, Lynn Rochon 
 

THE MESSENGER is a monthly publication   
of Zion Lutheran Church 


